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11/10/2023
Attention Bellaire Parents and Guardians,

We all want what'’s best for our children, and a crucial aspect lies in their attendance and
supervision during school hours. Here are a few reasons why this is so important:

1. Academic Success: Attending school regularly allows children to stay on top of their studies,
engage with their teachers and peers, and participate actively in classroom discussions.
This leads to better understanding of concepts and improved academic performance.

2. Social Interaction: School provides a safe and nurturing environment for students to interact
with their peers. Regular attendance ensures that students can develop and strengthen
important friendships, social skills, and emotional well-being.

3. Building Responsibility: By attending school punctually and regularly, students learn the
value of being responsible and accountable. This prepares the for the future commitments
and enables them to become confident individuals.

4. Safety and Security: Supervision during school hours is vital to ensuring the safety of our
students. With proper monitoring, we can prevent unsupervised activities and provide a
secure environment for learning and growth. To help us out with this we suggest to not
drop off your student at Meyerland Plaza or any other place that is not Bellaire High School.

We kindly request your support in ensuring that your child arrives on time and attends school
regularly. By doing so, you contribute significantly to their overall well-being and academic
achievements.

Thank you for being an integral part of our school community.

Maritere Z. Ugalde
Bellaire High School
Student Case Worker — Truancy Officer
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